
SOUTHWARK SCHOOL 

 

 

 

Dear Southwark Families, 

 

We are working hard to prepare for the new school year which begins 100% virtual 

on September 2, 2020. It is our commitment to provide you with up-to-date, 

relevant, and important information that you need to make appropriate preparations 

for the new school year.  

 

This week, we will be providing updates on the following topics: 

 

• Identifying your child’s teacher(s)/homeroom teacher 

• Student academic schedules for virtual learning 

• Information for incoming Kindergarten families 

• Chromebook distribution information for Kindergarten families and families 

who still require one 

• Consumable distribution information for Reading and Math workbooks 

• School supply distribution information for families  

• Family workshops for virtual learning 

• Information on Social/Emotional Supports for students and families 

 

We will work together to get our students ready for the 2020-2021 school year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Lukov & Natalie McHugh 
 

1835 S. 9th Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19148 

Office: 215-400-8280    

Fax: 215-952-8670 
 

 

 

    Andrew Lukov, Principal 

Natalie McHugh, AP 


